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September 3, 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Thank you for sending us 6 of your beautiful photographs 
of Georgia O’Keeffe for possible use in our WNET/13 color 
documentary on the life and work of Georgia O'Keeffe. As 
you know, the film is being made with the active coopera­
tion of Miss O’Keeffe whom we have filmed and interviewed 
at length in New Mexico. It will be broadcast nationally 
on P.B.S. and then will be circulated to museums, librar­
ies, schools, and to other cultural and educational audi­
ences for many years to come.

We recognize and appreciate greatly your generosity in 
accepting the token fee of $25 for each photograph which 
is eventually used in the program, and appropriate credit 
will be given to you in the end credits of the show.

Please be assured that we will take very good care of 
your photographs while they are in our possession. They 
will be returned to you insured and by registered mail as 
soon as we have completed our filming.

Once again, thank you for your interest and help on this 
project. Your photographs will make a valuable contribu­
tion to our film portrait of a great artist.

Sincerely,

Perry filler Adato
Producer, WNET/13
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